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* 	Maui Metropolitan 
Planning Organization 

200 South High Street 

Wailulcu, HI 96793 

www.mauuiipo.org  

September 3, 2019 

Ms. Yuki Lei Sugimura, Chair 
Multimodal Transportation Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Sugimura: 

Subject: ROADWAY SAFETY (MT-l0(8)) 

Thank you for your August 20, 2019 Multimodal Transportation Committee request for 
an update on the creation of the Maui Vision Zero Advisory Group. 

Maui MPO released an RFP for the Maui Vision Zero Action Plan on August 30, 2019 
with a deadline for consultant proposals by September 30, 2019. Once a consultant is selected by 
the project team and a contract is initiated, the project team will work with the consultant to 
bring together a Vision Zero Advisory Group. 

Representation on the Advisory Group is recommended to include: 

County of Maw 

o Corporation Counsel 
o Fire Department 
o Information Technology 
o Transportation 
o Planning 
o Police Department 
o Prosecuting Attorney 
o Public Works 
o Mayor's Office 
o Managing Director's Office 
o Liquor Commission 
o Housing and Human Concerns 

State of Hawai'i 

o Department of Education 
o Department of Health 	
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o Office of Hawaiian Affairs 
o Department of Transportation 
o University of Hawai'i 
o Hawaii Tourism Authority 

Others 

o Maui Metropolitan Planning Organization 
o Hawaii Public Health Institute HEAL Coalition 
o Maui Bicycling League 
o Hawaii Bicycling League 
o Blue Zones Project 
o Rotary Clubs 
o Chamber of Commerce 
o Hospital Trauma Programs 
o Hale Makua 
o AARP 
o MADD 

Please let me know if there are additional groups you recommend inviting to participate in the 
Vision Zero Advisory Group. 

Mayor Victorino is scheduled to make a Vision Zero Proclamation on October 26, 2019 
at the Kahului Community Park on Onehee Ave and Uhu St to launch the creation of the Vision 
Zero Advisory Group to guide the creation of the Vision Zero Action Plan. This event will also 
demonstrate Complete Streets improvements that make our roads safer and contribute to meeting 
the Vision Zero goal of eliminating traffic fatalities. 

Feel free to contact me at 270-8216 or Iaurcn4' niauinipo.o for more information. 

Sincerely, 

c 1 
Lauren Armstrong, Executive Director 
Maui MPO 


